
NOTICE OF  
CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Community Corrections 
Partnership (OCCCP) has canceled the May 24, 2012, Regular Meeting, 
commencing at the hour of 3:00 P.M. 
 
For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board, 333 W. Santa Ana 
Blvd., #465, Santa Ana, CA 92701, 714-834-2206. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   ________________________________ 
   Steve Sentman, Chair 

Orange County Community Corrections Partnership 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
 
The next meeting of the OCCCP will be held on 
Thursday, June 28, 2012, at 2:00 P.M., at 1001 S. Grand 
Ave., Santa Ana, CA 92705, in Training Room 5. 
 


